
LIVINGSTONE SCHOOL NEWSLETTER 
Wednesday, April 17, 2024 

Parent-Teacher Conferences will be held this                 

evening from 4:00-7:00 p.m. Appointments were 

booked using the online format and the portal has 

now closed.  If you didn’t get a chance to book and 

would like to confer with your child’s teacher(s), 

please email them directly. 

Staff Planning & Collaboration Day                   

Friday, April 26                                                      

No classes for students 

Livingstone Talent Show! 

Friday, April 19 

11:30 a.m. 

Parents and guardians are welcome 

to attend! 

School Council & Parents Association Meeting 

Tuesday, April 30, 6:30 p.m. 

Class of 2024 Graduation Celebration 

Friday, May 3, 2024 

The event will take place at the Pincher Creek          

Community Hall.  The class is asked to meet at the 

Hall for a group photo at 4:00 p.m.  A closed                  

banquet begins at 5:00 p.m. with the public                    

ceremonies to follow at 7:00 p.m.  The staff will be 

serving breakfast to this year’s Grade 12 class on                               

Friday, May 3, at 8:00 a.m.! 

Livingstone Ski Academy                                

2024—2025 Season!                                              

Interested families are invited to 

attend the Information Open House on                

Monday, April 29, at 6:30 p.m. 

The online registration portal will open at 

9:00 a.m. on Tuesday, April 30, for students  

Grades 4—12. 

 

Your child must be 5 years of age as of December 

31, 2024.  To register, please access                      

the online registration tab on our website at               

livingstoneschool.ca 

Early Years Evaluation—Direct Assessment                    

Children starting Kindergarten in the fall of 2024 

are invited to take part in the Early Years                         

Evaluation on May 2, in the Gym.  Your child will 

participate in one-on-one activities to assess their 

skills and abilities in the areas of: awareness of self 

and environment, cognitive skills,                            

language and communication and physical                           

development. These assessments help staff to 

have supports in place in the fall to best support 

your child.   Please call the Office to book at an  

appointment at  403-628-3897 or email                                     

s-livingstone@lrsd.ab.ca 

Thank you to the Kananaskis Rodeo                                 

Association for providing elementary students 

with a free admission ticket for                                      

the April 28 performance!  

Now that the sun is out (off an on!) and our 
kids are busy, they seem to need extra snacks.  

We do have fruit available in the office for 
everyone, but it would be helpful if parents 
could put a bit extra in lunches!  The school 
yard is filled with puddles and mud so please 

send appropriate footwear for outdoors as well 
as inside shoes.   


